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Dear Alaska Local Boundary Commission,

I am submitting my strong support  for the petition to include Funter Bay as part of the Xunaa Borough. I
have owned property and cabin in Funter Bay for more than 25 years.  During this time, I have not
received, nor requested, any services from the City and Borough of Juneau (CBJ). Several times in past
years, CBJ has tried to include Funter Bay in annexation proposals.  As discussed in the past, annexation
will lead to taxation without services, along with imposed administrative regulations, not appropriate for
seasonal residents at a remote location.  I objected strongly to these past proposals, and continue to do
so now with the current proposal to annex Funter Bay to CBJ. There is no conceivable benefit I would
receive from Juneau that I don't already receive from the state of Alaska and the federal government.  My
way of life in Funter Bay, primarily to fish, hunt, and live self-sufficiently,  strongly aligns with the Xunaa
Borough lifestyle and mindset. Since Funter Bay needs to be incorporated into an existing borough, I
request that it is incorporated into the Xunaa Borough. I am aligned with my Funter Bay neighbors and
strongly support the Xunaa Borough petition to include Funter Bay. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment. 

Kenneth Spencer
Funter Bay Property Owner 
spenkencer@yahoo.com
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